

## NOTICE TO MEMBERS WHO WORK OR LIVE IN DURHAM REGION

## COVID-19 Vaccine Appointment Information for Members Providing In-Person Services

Dear Members,

You are receiving this email because you either work or live in Durham Region according to the information you have provided to the College. <u>If this is not the case, please disregard this notice</u> and take steps to correct the information provided.

The Durham Region Health Department has asked the College to notify members who work or live in their district that you may be eligible to book your COVID-19 vaccine appointment. Please carefully read the *Fax About* notice available <a href="here.">here.</a>

The notice describes the eligibility criteria, how to register and the documentation required to prove that you are a member of the current priority populations and that you live or work in Durham Region. One of the acceptable documents is proof of professional credentials. You can print a copy of your College Membership Card by:

- 1. Logging into your membership account: <a href="https://members.cpo.on.ca/">https://members.cpo.on.ca/</a>
- 2. Go to the "My Account" on the left side menu
- 3. Click on the "Print Receipt/Membership Card"

For further information, please contact the Durham Region Health Department as noted at the bottom of the *Fax About* notice.

To review the College's previous updates, please visit our COVID-19 webpage.

Rick Morris, Ph.D., C.Psych. Registrar & Executive Director

## Please don't unsubscribe...

The College uses e-mail to communicate with members as this is a quick and efficient method to bring important information to members' attention. If you unsubscribe by clicking on 'SafeUnsubscribe' below you will not receive these important, often time-sensitive, notices as the College does not distribute similar information by regular mail. If you have any questions, please contact the College.





